Teresa Dechand

Please do not pass Chapter 173-423 WAC, we don't need another gas or emission tax. Our fuel
prices are too high due to the current taxes. The electric trucks don't work in our area. The roads are
too steep, the winters too cold. The emission part of this bill is damaging to our economy.

We are not California, we do not want to be California. Please do not bring California politics and
laws to our state.

Thank You,

Teresa Dechand



